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Abstract

In many ways, engineering’s history and its heritage are two sides of the same coin. Indeed, part
of one is also, to a degree, part of the other. But they do not always appear to be closely linked.
On balance, heritage receives more recognition than history. It is usually more visible. So
museum curators may contribute more than historians or archivists. But they both should be
placed on a firmer common foundation in the future.

The text of this short paper was originally written in 1998 and deals with the situation at that
time. It has been minimally edited and re-ordered. The ‘message’ - in 2015 - is still essentially
the same.

About this Series

Principally, the Cedargrove Series is intended to preserve some of the research, writings and oral
presentations that the author has completed over the past half-century or so, but has not yet
published. It is, therefore, a modern-day variant of the privately published books and pamphlets
written by his forebears, such as his paternal grandfather and grandmother, and his grandfather’s
brother John.

About the Author

He is a graduate in mechanical engineering and the liberal arts and has held technical,
administrative, research and management positions in industry in the United Kingdom and the
public service of Canada, from which he retired almost 30 years ago.

He became actively interested in the history of engineering on his appointment to chair the first
history committee of the Canadian Society for Mechanical Engineering in 1975, has been active
ever since in research, writing, lecturing and editing on behalf of that Society, the Engineering
Institute of Canada and the Canadian Society of Senior Engineers, and has recently agreed to
undertake historical work for the Canadian Academy of Engineering. He has also served as
president of CSME and EIC.


















